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DEPARTMENT OF JUVENILE JUSTICE
Policy and Procedure Updates

The Department of Juvenile Justice has posted two revised policies for comment and review: FDJJ 1205.10 Proprietary Software and FDJJ 1205.60 Provider Access to the Juvenile Justice Information System (JJIS) and JJIS Data. The policies will be posted until May 16, 2017, on the Department’s web page at: http://www.djj.state.fl.us/partners/policies-resources/department-policies/policies-under-review.

Directions for submitting comments can be found at the above web page.
